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Public Engagement on Existing Parking Controls 

Parking review of Controlled Parking Zones (CPZ) in Bushey 

We are writing you to ask for your views on the existing CPZ in your road / area and as it has 

been in place for an extended period, we are conducting a review of how it has been 

working. 

To ensure that the council manages any potential parking concerns and in line with our 

Parking Management Strategy, we are engaging with residents to understand which, if any, 

roads are experiencing parking pressure, what these pressures may be, if residents / 

business would like changes to be made to existing parking controls to better manage 

parking. 

We would also like to hear of any road safety issues that could be affecting your community 

and this is your first chance to let us know your views. You can provide feedback the 

following ways; 

Email: fill in the questionnaire and email it to parkingpolicy@hertsmere.gov.uk  

Post: fill in your paper copy of the questionnaire and return it to us using the Freepost 

envelope provided. 

Please submit your response to this public engagement to reach us no later than 28th July 

2023. Only one response per postal address will be accepted. 

Analysis and evaluation of the results of the review will be undertaken with ward councilors 

and the portfolio holder for transport before a decision is made whether to progress any 

formal proposals for changes. 

With thanks for your attention, we look forward to receiving your response. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 

Traffic Engineer 
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